
 

From: Magellan Healthcare 
Subject: Magellan of Idaho website issue resolved 

Attention: Magellan of Idaho website experiencing technical 
difficulties. 
 

Overview 
Magellan is aware that some providers recently experienced technical issues with 
MagellanofIdaho.com, which affected internal links and pages from opening. 
 
We’re pleased to share that this issue has now been fixed. All links and pages should be working 
correctly. If you are still experiencing an issue with Magellan of Idaho website, please reach out 
to Marketing Communications Manager, Brennan Serrano at serranob@MagellanHealth.com.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we worked to resolve this matter. 
 

Questions? 
Please contact Magellan at IdahoProvider@MagellanHealth.com.  
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